Press release: Parole Boars statement
for Antoni Imiela

A spokesperson for the Parole Board said:

“We can confirm that the Ministry of Justice has referred the case of Antoni
Imiela for an parole review. The review is following the standard 6 month
process for all indeterminate sentence prisoners and will be reviewed on the
papers in the first instance. The review may be concluded on the papers or
alternatively it may be directed to an oral hearing.”


http://www.government-world.com/press-release-parole-boars-statement-for-antoni-imiela/
http://www.government-world.com/press-release-parole-boars-statement-for-antoni-imiela/

